
 

All community senior citizens and grandparents of  
students in Kindergarten through 6th grade are invited to 
attend Thanksgiving Dinner.  New Lothrop Elementary 

will host this Dinner on Tuesday, November 22nd,  
between 10:30 a.m. and 12:15 p.m. in the  
Elementary School Gymnasium (serving  

times will be assigned and tickets sent home).   
The cost will be $4.00 for each person attending.   

 

We are so sorry that we are unable to accommodate 
 relatives of our Preschool classes.  It will give those  

students something to look forward to next year. 
 

Please return the attached reservation form to the                
Elementary Office by Monday, November 14th.  You will 
be notified of your seating time once we have a final count.                 

We look forward to seeing you on November 22nd. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:   PLEASE NOTE:     
Due to the limited seating, we ask that  

our students’ parents not  
attend this dinner. 



 I plan to attend:  _________________________ 
                         First & Last Name 
 

  _________________________ 
   First & Last Name 
 

  _________________________ 
   First & Last Name 
 
 
 

I have grandchildren in the Elementary School.  They are: 
 

________________  __________      ________________  __________  
                       First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher                                        First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher 
 

________________  __________      ________________  __________  
                       First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher                                        First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher 
 

________________  __________      ________________  __________  
                       First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher                                        First & Last Name                                 Child’s Teacher 
 
 
 

     I do not have grandchildren in the Elementary, but I would still like to attend.  

 


